
Seismic Camp in Greenland. 

80 0  south latitude, Antarctica. 
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VVeatherhaven Resources designs 
and produces structures and facility 
systems with the least transportable 
weight and volume possible per unit 
or erected space. All products are 
engineered to withstand the great-
est anticipated environmental 
stresses. 

The company's expertise is based 
on a recognition of the needs in 
remote and often hostile environ-
ments, and on direct involvement in 
the Arctic and in Antarctica. This 
hands-on experience with govern-
ment, defence, research teams, 
expeditions and the resource indus-
try has enabled the company's 
engineers to create various time-
proven shelter and camp facility 
designs with maximum performance 
capabilities. 

Weatherhaven "Endurance" in use on a 
ski trip to the South Pole in 1988-89. 

Second line insulated maintenance 
module for the Department of National 
Defence. 

40 

-AM 


